
Press: Going For The One 
 
In the summer of 2020, the trio Going For The One was formed by guitarist, singer 
and composer Laura Pold, together with bass player Lise Lotte Elmelund and 
drummer Pernille Tonnesen. Going For The One plays original rock music, 
characterized by the dynamic contrast between a hard rock-core and a lightly 
floating and honest vocal, with catchy vocal lines. They are particularly inspired by 
the music scene of the 60s - 70s with bands like Led Zeppelin and Yes, which 
explains the name of the trio, after the English rock band Yes' eighth studio album 
Going For The One from 1977. 
 
On January 15, 2021, their first single "Dear Friend" was released. The single 
received positive reviews from music magazines and blogs such as Bands of 
Tomorrow, Page 33, DiGiDi and Danish Underground Music. The single went straight 
to number one on the Hear Us Music charts and is played on local radios across the 
country. 
 
Going For The One are releasing their next single "Great Escape" in mid-April and 
are ready with an entire album in the fall of 2021. 
 
Going for The One is: 
Laura Pold - Guitar, vocals, composer 
Lise Lotte Elmelund - Bas 
Pernille Tonnesen - Drums 
 


